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ANNOUNCEMENT

FOR : HEADS OF CONSTITUTIONAL BODIES, DEPARTMENTS,
NATIONAL GOVERNMENT AGENCIES (NGAs), LOCAL
GOVERNMENT UNITS (LGUs), GOVERNMENT-OWNED OR
CONTROLLED CORPORATIONS (GOCCs) WITH ORIGINAL
CHARTERS, AND STATE UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES
(SUCs)

SUBJECT : 2" Colleges and Universities Public Service Conference

The University of the Philippines (UP), through the Office of the Vice President for
Public Affairs (OVPPA), will host the 2" Colleges and Universities Public Service
Conference on November 9-10, 2017 at the UP Bonifacio Global City Campus
Auditorium, Taguig City for participants from Luzon, and on November 28-29, 2017
at the UP Cebu Performing Arts Hall, Cebu City for participants from Visayas and
Mindanao.

The Conference aims to provide an effective platform with which to harness teaching
and research for extension and public service, to provide a venue for scholarly
discussions on lessons and best practices for continuous improvement of public
service initiatives, and to document innovative initiatives that highlight the social
responsibility and commitment to public service of Higher Education Institutions
(HEL).

All concerned government personnel are encouraged to participate in this event. It is
discretionary on the part of the agency heads to allow their employees to attend on
official/business time, as provided for under CSC Memorandum Circular No. 43, s.
1993.

The Registration fee for participants is Php2,500 per participant, inclusive of kits,
certificates, snacks and lunch for two days.

For more information, you may coordinate with Mr. Charles Jason Ramos at
telephone number (02) 981-8630 or through mobile number 0917-5718886 or
through email at cupscon@up.edu.ph
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